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Plants have been used as medicines throughout recorded
human history bymost, if not all, ethnicities and cultures.The
knowledge of how to use plants for medicine has been passed
down through generations by many means including word
of mouth and ancient pharmacopoeias. Modern science has
devoted considerable research to characterizing the efficacy
and mechanisms of action of many medicinal plants, but this
remains an area of vast research potential.This special issue of
Evidence-Based Complementary andAlternativeMedicine is
devoted to publishing the most important recent scientific
advances in describing the efficacy, safety, and mechanisms
of action of medicinal plants for modern chronic diseases.

Global environmental and human lifestyle changes have
dramatically increased the incidence of chronic diseases in
the 21th century.Modern chronic diseases cause great human
suffering, health care expenses, and lost productivity despite
the advances ofmodernmedicine. Evidence-basedmedicinal
plants have great potential as safe and effective alternative
medicines for modern chronic diseases. Although medicinal
plants are an established part of complementary and alterna-
tive medicine with efficacy supported by thousands of years
of clinical experiences in treating human diseases, many lack
scientific support, since medicinal plants are the products of
experience-based medicine. Nevertheless, numerous scien-
tific experiments support the efficacy of medicinal plants.

In this special issue, 3 review articles and 11 research
articles were published addressing the safety and efficacy of
evidence-basedmedicinal plants for treatingmodern chronic
diseases, such as diabetes, hypercholesterolemia, obesity,
major depressive disorder, chronic infection by antibiotic
resistant bacteria, postmenopausal osteoporosis, rheuma-
toid arthritis, allergy, asthma, chronic inflammation, and
myasthenia gravis. These studies include clinical trials with
rigorous statistical analyses, phytochemical, pharmacologi-
cal, and toxicological activity tests in animal models and
cell-based studies, analytical characterization of bioactive
components in medicinal plants, and investigation of action
mechanisms of medicinal plants, all of which are essential
for complementary and alternative medicine to have a solid
evidence-based foundation.
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